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Our vision is to create an exemplary school district which is acknowledged for the caliber of its graduates, the quality of its staff, and the excellence of its programs. 

 

Date:  06/06/22 
 

WAUSAU SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION 
 

2022 - 2023 
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE TO ALL EMPLOYEES, STUDENTS, PARENTS, AND PUBLIC 
 
 
This notice has been written to comply with the Federal Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) regulations requiring yearly 
notification of asbestos activities within the Wausau School District. 
 
An Asbestos Management Plan was developed in 1988 and has been continually 
maintained and updated since that time. The required inspections and re-inspections are 
conducted as required, contributing to the Management Plan. 
 
Abatement of asbestos containing building materials is performed when necessary by 
accredited persons prior to disturbance during scheduled renovation or construction 
projects. During 2021, asbestos abatement was performed prior to construction or 
maintenance activities at some schools.   
 
Any future asbestos activities will again be published along with the annual written notice.  
If you would like to review the Management Plan or would like details surrounding any 
abatement procedures, feel free to contact Larry Cihlar, Director of Building and Grounds. 
 


